Good afternoon, my name is Phill Kopczynski and I'm the sponsor of the Co-Ed-Y club (Y-club) at Henderson County High School, this letter is to request an overnight field trip for our yearly KYA (Kentucky Youth Assembly) completion in Louisville on November 29 and 30th and the 1st of December. Students will be leaving directly from school on the 29th and will be staying both nights at the Crown Pointe Plaza in Louisville. This competition allows our students to participate in our government with a "hands on", approach. We truly appreciate your support and are looking forward to another successful competition this year.

Sincerely,

Phill Kopczynski

Phi hope.

World Civilization Y-club Sponsor

Henderson County High School